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May 2nd, 1967

Mr. J. J. Rankin
Suite 90k, 85 Richmond Street West
Toronto 1, Canada

Dear Joe:

Because of the excessive snowfall and the unusually late spring in
British Columbia and the Yukon Territory, the field season will be a
little late starting. Mr. Nick Wychopen and helper left to set up
camp and start line-cutting on the Peach Lake Group in late April and
Dick Janes, Colin Campbell and I intended to leave for Lac la Hache
about May 7th. However, Nick reports two to three feet of snow at
camp so our departure will be postponed to about May 15th. We plan
on visiting the copper properties at Phoenix and at Brenda on our way
up to Lac la Hache.

My tentative plans for the first part of the summer, subject to con-
siderable change, are as follows:-

May 1l4th to May 17th -=- trip to Phoenix, Brenda and Lac la Hache
‘ )
May 17th to June 24th -~ work around Lac la Hache, Quesnel, Prince
George

-—- one visit to Vancouver in early June
June 25th to July 2nd -= Vancouver
July 3rd to July 20th -= Yukon Territory

Colin Campbell will work in the Lac la Hache-~Prince George area until
mid-June when he will leave for the Carmacks area to investigate sever-
al molybdenum anomalies and do a little more work on the Klarzan mineral
claims.

It would be best to delay your visit to the Cariboo area until after

June lst. You might like to visit the Cariboo-Bell property at the -
same time. For your trip to the Big Creek area, early July would be !
best. By this time Colin will have prospected a couple of the molyb-

denum anomalies and may have more to show.

If you will let me know in advance when you expect to be in Vancouver
and when you would like to visit the Cariboo and the Yukon, then I can
alter the above schedule to fit in with your plans. However, please
remember the very late spring.
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